
TREE IMPACT REPORT

Impact to date in Ward 8... 

WARD 8

Ray Leisure Park received 30 new
trees last May with planting help
from volunteers.

Neighborhood Foresters is a
volunteer-led group that works in
Benton Park (and Benton Park West)
doing street tree pruning, clearance
pruning and mulching of park trees,
blitz clean ups of invasives around
large public trees, watering and
general tree monitoring. To learn
more about their work and to join
the effort check them out on
instagram @neighborhoodforesters

Funded by the USDA Forest Service.
USDA, City of St. Louis, and Forest
ReLeaf are equal opportunity providers.

Visit the City’s website
to learn more!

23 trees = 0.48 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

23 trees = 0.48 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

in 30 years

April 2025

St. Louis City Forestry is working to expand our tree canopy. Over the next 4
years, 3,200 street trees will be planted across 10 wards. Additionally, 
these trees will be watered! Thousands of existing street trees will also 

be pruned, all to enhance the City’s canopy.

Other tree news... “Aww, this is my tree you told
me about” 

-Marine Villa resident


